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The Guild:  
Save the Date

The Annual General Meeting and 
Luncheon of the Guild

Wednesday, April 19, 2017
12:00 p.m.

Guest Speaker:  Scott Feltham is Chair of the Worship 

and Music Committee of the Church of St. Andrew 

and St. Paul and plays double bass with the Montreal 

Symphony Orchestra.  

Please save the date to come and enjoy  

�An Interlude with Scott�.

Live Broadcast of 
Our Sunday Morning 

Worship Service
We have discovered that certain Internet browsers are 

causing confusion and problems for members that are 

try to access the live broadcast of our Sunday morning 

worship service. Therefore, we would like to suggest 

the following link be used to access Livestream directly 

while we transition to a new system. Thank you for your 

understanding.

https://livestream.com/standrewstpaul 

Moment for Mission
Opportunities for Outreach

�Hidden Treasures in Plain View� - Open Church tours on 

Wednesday afternoons and on the ȴrst Sunday of the 
month until June.

S
tarting on March 1st, Mission and Outreach member 
Don Kelly will open the church from 2 to 4 pm every 
Wednesday until June. Don will provide information on 

the history and architecture of the building and point out the 

signiicant works of art that it contains. 
Also, beginning on March 5th and on the irst Sunday each 

month until June 4th, Don will give a talk on the same topics 
directly after the service ends until 1 pm. This is for members 
of the congregation and visitors. Each Sunday will highlight a 

diͿerent part of the building, ensuring a complete tour around 
the interior of the church.

Don will also underline the vibrancy of the congregation 

and the role of the church as a place of worship and refuge in 

the busy city that surrounds it.

From the Church Registrar
Memorials & Funerals

December 7, 2016                             

Gerald Rudolph 

December 9, 2016                   

Dumitru Zaharescu 

December 30, 2016            

Robert Faith

Welcoming 
Tiago 
Chiavegatti

W
e are very pleased to share the 

news that Mr. Tiago Chiaveg-
atti joined our A&P staͿ on 

Monday, January 16th as our new O΀ce 
Manager. Tiago is a life-long Presbyterian 
who brings to this role extensive academic 

and volunteer experience, along with skills 

in editing, translating, and accounting. He 

will be shadowing Diana Veenstra for the 

next few weeks before taking on the role 

in its entirety. Do take a moment to stop by 

and introduce yourself to Tiago the next 

time you are in the o΀ce. Thanks to the 
Search Team (Diana Veenstra, Jay Hewlin, 
Donna George, and Diane Ellison) for their 
great work throughout this journey.


